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June 23, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Cathy Saunders, City Clerk 
The Corporation of the City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue, P.O. Box 5035 
LONDON ON   N6A 4L9 
csaunder@london.ca 
 
Dear Cathy: 
 
 Middlesex County Council at its meeting on June 22, 2021 directed that a copy of 
the 2020 MLPS Annual Report be forwarded to the City of London for circulation to your 
Council.    I am attaching a copy of the presentation along with the Annual Report. 
 
 If you have any questions please feel free to contact myself prior to my 
retirement on June 30th or Marci Ivanic, Manager of Legislative Services/Clerk 
beginning July 1, 2021 
 
 On another note, it has been a pleasure working with you over the past number 
of years.    
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Kathy Bunting, AMCT 
County Clerk 
/kb 
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